

International Public Safety Associations Announces New Appointments to its Memorial Committee

Goodyear, AZ, June 29, 2016

The International Public Safety Association appointed new members representing law enforcement, fire service, EMS, telecommunications, academia, and private sector to the association's new Memorial Committee. The purpose of the International Public Safety Association's Memorial Committee is to establish a mechanism for announcing and acknowledging the Line of Duty Death of a public safety practitioner (law, fire, EMS, K9s, and all other emergency responders). This working group shall consist of individuals who want to help us commemorate those who have made the ultimate sacrifice. The new committee members include:

- Committee Chair: James Dundas, IPSA Board Member
- Frank Wayne Laney Jr., Rowan Cabarrus Community College
- Tim Murphy, Paso Robles Police Department
- Kari Day, Baker County Consolidated Dispatch
- Daniel Huff, Pittsboro Fire Department
- John Shanks, USAF Police Alumni Foundation, Memorial & Museum
- Joseph "Paul" Manley, Nahant Police Department
- Gary Smiley, NYC Fire Dept. (ret)/Albrightsville Fire & Rescue

This working group shall consist of individuals who want to help us commemorate those who have made the ultimate sacrifice.

About the International Public Safety Association

The International Public Safety Association, a 501(c)3 non-profit organization, was established in July 2014 in the State of Arizona to bring the public safety community closer together by offering opportunities to network, cross-train, and build a stronger public safety community capable of an effective joint response to all incidents.

Press Contact: Heather R. Cotter, Direct: 866-535-8825 ext 1, heather@joinipsa.org

Source: International Public Safety Association